
November 17th 2022 

 

Dear Union Family,  

    Steward elecƟons are being held TOMORROW Friday November 18th for open posiƟons at St Paul St 
and Wesƞall Rd locaƟons. Three stewards were elected to ExecuƟve Board posiƟons so there will be 1 
Steward elected at St Paul St and 5 Stewards elected at Wesƞall. Frederick McAllister is the new Educa-
Ɵon Chair, Kylie Ciufo is the new Social AcƟon Chair, and CurƟs Pound is the new Membership Chair. We 
did have one adjustment in the elecƟons as one of the nominees was nominated at St Paul St but has 
been promoted to a posiƟon at Wesƞall. The nominee will now be on the Wesƞall ballot.         

    Jessica Kilpatrick was elected to the NegoƟaƟng CommiƩee as the member at large at the last General 
Membership meeƟng, with Kylie Ciufo being elected as alternate. Congrats to both of you! 

    The NegoƟaƟon Workshop Series conƟnues so all members have the opportunity to give input, please  
RSVP with Joyce (FSW Office Manager) if you plan to aƩend. There was a great turnout for the November 
11th session - thank you to everyone who has taken the Ɵme to come out. We have cancelled the Decem-
ber 7th Workshop as the Labor Council Dinner is the same night. Please be on the lookout for the member 
survey that will be released soon. Every member who completes the survey will receive a t-shirt.  

    Confusion and miscommunicaƟon about the most recent raises conƟnued up unƟl and even aŌer the 
first pay date of November 4th. We know the raise leƩers were not received unƟl last week and were only 
issued to those who received the raises. We understand the frustraƟon and distress this caused and we 
know some of you were directed to the union for answers.  

    We will reiterate that the County is responsible for the disseminaƟon of all informaƟon relaƟng to ben-
efits, policies, and wages provided by the County. The Union will negoƟate and bargain for the members 
but it is not the posiƟon or responsibility of the Union to administer benefits issued from the employer.  
We use the Union Review to communicate with our members and provide updates and informaƟon but 
by no means should be considered the vehicle to provide official correspondence relaƟng to any County 
policy.  

    We have already received many inquiries about the increased health insurance costs for 2023. The total 
cost of the insurance policies increased along with the percent we are responsible to pay. We are sƟll re-
viewing the material. We have received several requests to explore self insurance. If any member has any 
experƟse or experience in evaluaƟon of health insurance or self insurance please contact me directly. The 
opt out number for the County health insurance remains at 69 and was not met last year.  

In Solidarity  

ChrisƟna Christman, President  
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FSW STEWARD ELECTION 
TOMORROW! Friday Nov 18th 2022  

11:30 am - 2 pm  

St. Paul St.  Room 442 (vote for 1)  

  

 

 
 

Westfall Rd  Room 1050 (vote for 5)  

 

Rosalin Correa– Buntley  

Matthew Ferris  

Ryan Markajani 

Brenda Myers  

Camy Sylvester  

Tara Ulp  

Timothy Buntley  

Natasha Collins  

Brittany Everett  

Lara Festa  

Lauren Lobene  

Sarina Mainster 

Erika Stremich  

Darius Weaver  
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MEMBER OF THE MONTH NOMINATIONS  

Do you have a co-worker who is dedicated to serving the commu-

nity outside of our normal daily work? Nominate them for the FSW 

Member of the Month so we can honor their service. Past winners 

include volunteers of area non-proQits and agencies, a member who 

organized a graduation ceremony for youth at the detention center, 

members who serve on executive boards and in leadership posi-

tions of other organizations (PTA/Scouts/Sports/Church ect) and members who have orga-

nized donation drives from everything to supporting military overseas to supporting animal 

rescues - among so many other deserving stories!  

Nominate here: https://fsw-union.org/member-of-the-month-nominations 

 
THE UNION IS  

- WE - 
NOT ME  
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LINE DANCING CLASSES  

EVERY FRIDAY NIGHT 
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Thank you to everyone who came out to the Human Service Worker of the Year Awards on Thursday  

November 3rd. We were thrilled to honor one of our very own members—Carol GarreƩ—for Public Sector 
Human Service Worker of the Year! CongratulaƟons!  



November 17th 2022 

 

Women’s Wellness Event  
The Women’s Wellness Event was held on October 22, 2022 and was organized by the FSW 
Women’s Committee. Speakers included former FSW members Christine Wolff and Kendall 
Bell. We learned about stress relief, self awareness, financial wellness and much more! FSW 
members Sharee Terry and Aleshia Barton showcased their businesses as vendors. We look 
forward to next years event!  
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FSW Harvest Party & Trunk or Treat 

The FSW Stewards hosted a Harvest Party and Trunk or Treat on Saturday October 29th 2022 
at the FSW Union Hall. Members and their families played games, made crafts, painted pump-
kins, socialized, and of course received lots of candy!   
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-  CANCELLED  


